
🏊Swimming Match Report 🏊

On the 26th of September Falkner House had a swimming gala against 
Bute House and Glendower. 

Even though we didn’t have a block and only had 1 girl in each race, we 
still tried very hard and swam very fast. 

We all cheered for our teammates at the top of our lungs and louder than 
the other schools. When we were racing, we could hear our teammates and 
see them standing up and coming to the water’s edge and cheering us all 
on as loud as they could. 

Mrs Gardner kept us very organised with our races, and cheered us on to, 
very loudly, as did Mr Montgomery, who helped us swim as best we 
could. From Years 3,4,5 and 6 we all tried very hard to swim our best 
and cheer our teammates on. We lost some, won some but we all swam 
very fast.

We were all very proud of our teammates, the cheers were deafening and 
overall, everyone had a very good time!


